
October 20, 2021

Dear Club Members,

First, thank you! Your contributions and donations over the last year have helped tremendously
with keeping the club operational. Despite financial contributions made throughout this year, we
continue to need monetary contributions to remain a safe and welcoming environment where 12
step meetings can take place.

To continue building the club’s financial security and promoting fellowship, the Activities
Committee of South Shore Recovery Club will be holding our second annual online auction. The
online action will take place between November 29, 2021 through December 10, 2021. You can
preview the site at https://www.32auctions.com/SSRC2021.

Last year, we raised over $2100! In order to make this year’s event as successful as last year,
we need your help! There are three ways to help:

Donate
Here are a few examples of items that have been donated in the past:

● Time shares
● Gift cards for restaurants, tattoos, and haircuts
● Home improvement jobs/landscaping services
● Cooking lessons
● Baked goods and crafts
● Collectible items

Bid
Here are items that have already been donated:

● Books
● Catered pool party at member’s home
● Dance Lessons
● Collectible figurines

Get the word out
Share this information with your friends and family, both inside and outside our AA family!

Thank you for your help. If you have any questions or would like more information, please
contact activities@southshorerecoveryclub.com

Erica J
Activities Committee Chair
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